From: Maggie

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Vote NO to Alatus
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 9:00:59 PM

Hello, my name is Maggie and I live in Minneapolis. Though I technically live outside Saint Paul, I urge the Council
member to vote NO on the Alatus appeal on the Lexington Station Apartments. The 2040 Comprehensive Plan is
“used by City staff and private developers as a blueprint for future development” and requires that "equity and
opportunity"” is a core value and should be infused in all city decisions. Using this money to create affordable
housing during a pandemic would be the most responsible and ethical position.

Thank you for protecting community,

Maggie Arbeiter
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